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CFSC 2018 Annual Membership Meeting 
 
The annual membership meeting was well attended with 39 signed in.  The reports to the membership were 
made by the Treasurer and Secretary along with the Vice-President of Operations and Vice-President of 
Programs.  The President thanked the out-going Board of Directors for service rendered for the previous two 
years.  The elections for the new slate of board members was, conducted by Josh Furman.  The pool of 11 
candidates was reduced to 9 seated as board members.  The seated 9 members then met to select the officers for 
2018/2020.  President, Francis Ferguson; Vice-president of Operations, Robert Fisher; Vice-President of 
Programs;  A. Stephen Patrick; Treasurer, James Archbold; Secretary, Mel Borofsky and At-Large positions 
held by Jerry Eller, Carlos Guffain, Newton Kulp and Mike Schumacher. 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
   
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Clockwise from top left, Josh Furman conducting the election, Jim Archbold giving the Treasurer report for 
2017, Jerry Eller collecting the ballots for the best article in The Philatelic Missive for 2017, Board of Directors 
for 2018/2020 (Mike Shumacher not present in photo), Francis Ferguson and A. Stephen Patrick doing a door 
prize selection. 



Central Florida Stamp Show – Winter 2018 
One Day Show 

 Sponsored by the Central Florida Stamp Club 
Saturday, February 10, 2018 -- 10:00 AM to 3:00 PM 

The Marks Street Senior Recreation Center 
(downtown Orlando area)  

The Oak Room 
99 E. Marks Street Orlando 32803 
email: info@FloridaStampShows.com 

 

POSTAGE STAMPS FOR COLLECTORS 
Buy - Sell - Trade 

 

Hosted by Members of the Central Florida Stamp Club 
 

     
8  Dealers with a wide 
range of material! 
   
Free Admission 
 
Plenty of easy to use                
parking 
  
Door Prizes 
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